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January 13, 2019 Project No. 15-26356.2 

 

Mr. Matt McClure, PE 

JEA 

21 West Church Street 

Jacksonville, FL  32202 

RE: INITIATION OF ASSESSMENT OF CORRECTIVE MEASURES  

 BYPRODUCT STORAGE AREA B - CCR GROUNDWATER MONITORING 

 ST. JOHNS RIVER POWER PARK 

 DUVAL COUNTY, FLORIDA 

Dear Mr. McClure: 

Golder Associates Inc. is providing this notification of the initiation of assessment of corrective measures pursuant 

to §257.96 of the Coal Combustion Residual (CCR) Rule1 for the Byproduct Storage Area B at the St. Johns River 

Power Park.  The statistical evaluation of assessment monitoring results indicated that radium 226+228 at CCR-6 

was a statistically significant level relative to the groundwater protection standard established for the site.  

Assessment of corrective measures will be initiated January 13, 2019. 

Sincerely, 

Golder Associates Inc. 

 

 

Samuel F. Stafford, PE Gregory M. Powell, PhD, PE 

Senior Project Engineer Practice Leader and Principal 

SFS/GMP/ams  
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1 40 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) §257.50 to §257.107, as revised in Phase One, Part One, Final Rule, 83 Federal Register 36435 
(July 30, 2018). 


